
Tuesday 

August 25, 2015 
 

Today’s Program 
 

Today’s Song: My Country ‘tis of Thee - Jim Thomas 
 

Today’s Invocation:  Paul Petersen 
 

Health & Happiness:  Greg Lietch 
 

Today’s Program:   Update on Washington Politics  

        - Trey Gowdy 

 

Last Week’s Program 
 

Max Hyde presented our program last week on the history of 

Spartanburg during World War I. More than 1400 buildings were 

constructed in 20 days in 1917 at Camp Wadsworth, located in 

the vicinity of the Olive Garden restaurant. More than 100,000 

troops trained at the camp over the course of the war. 

 

Upcoming Programs 
 

Sept. 1 Project Hope Foundation for Autism - Lisa Lane 

 

Sept. 8 Rotary Night Social - NO LUNCH MEETING 

  @ The Piedmont Club - 5:30 - 8:00pm 

  College Football Theme - Wear Your Colors!!! 

 

Sept. 15 TBA 

 

Sept. 22 New Member Talks 

FUN FACTS 

Arthur W. Yex 
 

Born in Mt. Pleasant, PA and lived the first 2 years of my life in West 

Newton, PA., a town of about 3000 people. I share a birthday with Elvis 

Presley. My dad was an FBI agent. Moved to Spartanburg when I was 5 

years old. Educated from kindergarten through college in Spartanburg. 

Played football and basketball at Spartanburg High School for 

legendary coaches Bill Carr and Doug Lowe. Played four years of 

football at Wofford College and graduated in 1984 with a B.A, in 

Economics. Have been in the insurance business for almost 30 years, 

with 28 of those years being with CWS Insurance Agency. Married in 

1996 to the former Rhonda Morgan of High Point, North Carolina. I 

have two children. William is 16 and a sophomore at Spartanburg High 

School where he plays football and basketball. Elizabeth is 13 and an 

8th grade student at McCracken Middle School. She plays tennis for 

Spartanburg High and basketball for McCracken. I am a huge fan of 

whatever sport my children are playing. I enjoy watching football, 

playing golf and boating. 

ROSTER UPDATE 
 

We will reprint our member directory in August. Please review your 

current information and let us know if it needs to be updated, or you 

can do this yourself by going to the dacdb database on the web site 

(www.rotary7750.org). You can also send your changes to Jim Reilly 

(jreilly@minutemanpress.com). Is your picture current? If not, send 

us a new one or go to Terrell Photography and have a new one made. 

Please submit you changes by Tuesday, August 25th. 


